
May 16, 2025 DCMC Report 

It has been a busy month! 

• I attended the Pre-Conference assembly on April 12 and got to experience the spirituality of 
encouraging and supporting our delegate on her way to the conference to convey our voices 
down the triangle.  

• I attended the Nassau County Share a day on April 26 
• I served on the Hospitality Committee at the General Service Conference and accompanied 

plus ones to Top of the Rock, St. Patrick's Cathedral, Radio City Music Hall, Grand Central 
Station and we even got to attend the Jimmy Fallon Show!  I also attended the banquet for 
the General Service Conference and sat next to Bob Wilcox, GM of the General Service 
Office and talked about finances, the new hotel- the conference moved from Brooklyn to 
Manhattan this year, and working out. 

• I spoke at a new LICYPAA event on May 10 called “Keys to Success”.  John V and I spoke on 
Service. 

• May 31, I participated in a group inventory.  Grateful for that very spiritual experience. 
 
SENY Committee Meeting May 5th Report:  

• Tom B. has worked on the budget and will present the 2025 budget for approval at the Post 
Conference Assembly, June 14th.   

• Nisaa, our Delegate gave us some highlights from the General Service Conference.  
• Living Sober will be updated.  A draft or progress will be submitted in 2026  
• No substantial unanimity on adding the 12 Concepts to the 12 &12.  
• Lasker Award- was not approved to add the full text.  
• You can read more of Nisaa’s highlights from the Conference on the Delegate’s 

Page, May Committee Meeting @ aaseny.org  
• Nisaa was elected as Chair of the Conf Committee of Trustees for the 2026 Conf.  
• SENY will begin discussing whether to bid for NERF- North East Regional Forum.  Regional 

Forums are designed to enhance trust and communication between A.A. members, the 
General Service Board, Staff, and Directors from the General Service Office and AA 
Grapevine. 
 

Upcoming Events: 
• I will be attending LISTS tomorrow! 
• I will be attending the Orange County Spiritual Breakfast on Sunday 
• I will be attending the SENY Post-Conference Assembly June 14th.  I have a whole car load. I 

strongly encourage you to remember that Suffolk will reimburse you for travel to the 
assembly and if you carpool with people that are not me, you stand at least a chance of the 
driver not continuously singing along with the radio. 

Thank you for allowing me to serve.  
 

http://www.aaseny.org/

